
Notes from SVdP Meeting August 4, 2016 

Members present: Sharon Brabson, Greg Berezewski Beth Clark, David Clark, Lynn Miller, Elaine 

Mulligan, and Tom Mulligan 

Stella Maris Mission and Vision Statements were read by all 

Reflection: Sharon led the reflection for the 19th Sunday in Ordinary time. 

Opening Prayer: The opening prayer was read from the SVdP prayer cards. We discussed the 

Enrichment Reading form Module 3.6 which took us to the end of Module lll Our Vincentian Heritage.  

We will start The Rule next meeting with reading assignment of page 2 in The Rule book 

Presidents Report: Elaine is hoping to attend the next district meeting on August 9 in Green Bay. She 

handed out information on Katie’s Fund to put in our home visits packet  

Home Visits: Sharon, Greg and Elaine reported on 3 home visits and 2 phone visits. 

Minutes: Dave Clark mad a motion to accept minutes as printed, Beth Clark seconded the motion – all 

approved. 

Treasurers Report: Our bank balance as of August 3, 2016 was $8,611.69.  There will be a final 

Strawberry Fest report at the next meeting. 

Old and New Business:  The possibility of changing our meeting dates from the 1st and 3rd Thursday to 

the 2nd and 4th Thursday was discussed.  It will be discussed at the next meeting again as attendance was 

small at this meeting  

 

Sharon passed out Thank You notes for us to send to the raffle donors each member present took a 

handful to write up and send out. 

 

New officers for our Conference was discussed Elaine mentioned that perhaps we should have an officer 

that takes charge of the phone calls and handles that aspect of the Presidents job.   This would make the 

Presidents job a little less stressful.  This will be discussed further at another meeting. 

 

Call taking sign-up sheet was passed around. 

 

Our next meeting will be August 18, 2016 at Egg Harbor site at 1:00 PM 

 

Closing Prayer: We read Option B from the SVdP prayer cards 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynn A Miller 


